
Daytime Pile Driving for Old Dominion Drive Bridge 
Planned for March 18-19, April 3-16

I-495 Express Lanes Northern Extension (495 NEXT) Project

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS NEAR OLD DOMINION 
DRIVE BRIDGE IN MCLEAN

What’s Happening? 
Pile driving to construct the eastern 
abutment of the new Old Dominion Drive 
bridge over the Capital Beltway is planned to 
occur in two upcoming phases: 

• March 18-19
• April 3-16

Pile driving will occur on weekdays during 
daytime hours. 

What Should Neighbors Expect? 
Pile driving involves hammering steel piles 
into the ground to support the foundation of 
the future bridge. When active, neighbors 
will hear hammer strikes every few seconds.
All construction is dependent on weather 
conditions and other factors. 
 

Stay Connected

SIGN UP FOR 
PROJECT EMAILS

495NorthernExtension@VDOT.Virginia.gov

John Undeland, Lane Construction: 703-785-3461
Construction Information Line: 703-592-6430

495NEXT.vdot.virginia.gov

Two phases of pile driving will occur along northbound 
I-495 for the Old Dominion Drive Bridge that is under 
construction. The teal rectangle represents where the 

new bridge will be located.
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